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2nd February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Parents’ Evening 
 
Our Spring Term Parents’ Evenings will take place on Tuesday 22nd  and Thursday 24th 
February between 3:30pm and 6:00pm.  For this parents’ evening we will be doing phone 
calls home with the hope of returning to face to face in the Autumn Term if the situation 
allows.  
 
Please message your child’s class teacher on Dojo to say whether you would prefer a phone 
call between 3:30-5:00pm or 5:00-6:00pm and on which day. We will do our very best to 
accommodate your preferences. Teachers will allocate you a time and send you this 
information in a Dojo message. All meetings will be a phone call, unless you specify on Class 
Dojo that you would prefer an online Zoom meeting. To access a Zoom meeting, you will need 
a Zoom account which has a name that clearly identifies who you are.  You will then be sent 
the meeting ID and passcode before your parents’ evening time slot.  
 
Please note; there will be no after-school clubs on these days. 
 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
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